- Milton Council Briefs

by Cindy Pearson Lunau

November, 2001
SPECIAL DAYS: November 20 is
National Child Day.
REMEMBRANCE DAY:
November 11. Remembrance Day
Parades and Services will be held
on both November 4 and 11 to
allow the Royal Canadian Legion,
veterans and grateful citizens to
observe this occasion at both
Milton and Haltonville cenotaphs.
The Nassagaweya ceremonies will
begin with a Parade at 2 p.m. and
Memorial Service at 2:30 p.m. on
Sunday, November 4, proceeding to
the Haltonville Cenotaph (corner
of Guelph Line & 15 Sideroad).
The Milton parade and service will
be held on Sunday afternoon, 2
and 2:30 p.m., November 11.

GTSB: The

Services Board will meet through

Greater Toronto
November 30 in order to complete
project and GTSB Functions as a
result of the Provincial decision to
dissolve this Board.

SPEED LIMIT POLICY: Council
accepted a report which recom-
mended ‘continuation of the cur-
rent speed limits, with the provi-
sion for considering changing lim-
its in site-specific areas.
STOKREST ESTATES: This sub-
division proposes 34 homes on 46
acres at the west boundary of the
Campbellville Hamlet, between
and Reid

Sideroad. Council directed staff to

Campbell -Avenue
continue with the Technical Report
that will address crucial issues such
as water supply, septic, traffic, and
other local concerns.  The required
public meeting was held October
22. However, interested residents
can still review the plan and are
encouraged to submit comments.
Call Barbara Koopmans at the
planning department, ext. 2311.
The Technical report is expected to
be complete early in 2002.

GUELPH LINE: Reconstruction
of the Guelph Line continues with

the section between 15 and 20

Letters to the
Editor

(Continued)

Board say “our hands are tied” or
give us all kinds of explanations
that we don’t understand, and our
government doesnt get more
involved in setting and enforcing
standards, what are we to do to
help our children? We need anoth-
er teacher back at our school and
we need to set a definite limit on
class sizes. There are millions of
dollars going into road improve-
ment in this province. Aren't our
children more important?

Sandy Amodio

Kilbride, Ontario

Sideroads now being studied. The
Region will hold an Open House
for this section on Thursday,
5:30-6:30 p.m.,

Nassagaweya Community Centre,

November 1,

Brookville, to receive comments.
The project is planned for Spring,
2004. |

ABANDONED PITS &
CHEQUES: David Sterrett of the
Ontario Aggregate Resources
Corporation presented Milton with
a cheque for $369,600, represent-
ing the Town’s ageregate resource
fees. He also provided a video and
information on the aggregate reha-
bilitation fund which rehabilitates
abandoned pits, quarries, large and
small, at no cost to the landowner.
If you feel there is an area on your

property that may qualify, call

-TORAC at 905-319-7427 or email

disterrett@toarc.com for more

information.

MEDICAL CONCERNS: Milton
now - has Prime Care, a walkin
Clinic staffed by local doctors, ideal
for non-emergency medical con-
cerns. Appointments are not nec-
essary or even available. The clinic
is open Monday through Thursday,
6 p.m. to 8 p.m. at 75 Main Street
East, Suite 16 (across from Zak's
Pharmacy.)

FLU SHOTS: Free flu shots are
Health

Department to all residents over 6

offered through the

months of age. Local locations are
Nov. 1, 3 - 8 p.m., Acton Seniors’
Recreation Centre; November 13,
Milton District High School; Nov.
21, Bishop Reding Secondary
School.

OMB HEARINGS: The Ontario
Municipal Board has or will, deal
with a number of issues of interest
to rural residents. In September, a
challenge to the location of a pro-

(Continued on page 23)
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The Eden Mills Writers’ Festival - Sunday 9t September 2001

This is our best year ever, thanks to: Our generous sponsors: Aberfoyle Springs, Angelino's,
The Bookshelf, The Canada Council for the Arts, The Co-operators, HarperCollins, The Ontario Arts

Council, Random House of Canada, Scotch Block Country Winery and The Upper Canada Brewing

Company. The Wellington Rifles (parking, security, first aid) The Residents of Eden Mills Our
Wonderful Volunteers. Many thanks to all, for another successful festival!

See you next year Sunday 8th September!
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Town of Halton Hills

P.O. Box 128, 1 Halton Hills Drive
Halton Hills (Georgetown)

Ontario, L7G 5G2

Tel: 905.873.2601 ext. 2342

Fax: 905.873.1431

Email: mayor@town.halton-hills.on.ca
Web: www.kathygastie.com

I hive. I love.
I Vogue.

» Gift Certificates
* Flannels
* Lingerie = Silks
 Stocking Stuffers

* Eye Exams
Arranged

(next door)
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BRIDAL WEAR INC.

171 Main St. E.
Milton

905-693-0932

905-876-03556

THE CORPORATION OF

THE TOWN OF MILTON

ONLINE http://www.town.milton.on.ca

CIVIC FACILITIES STUDY
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PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

NOW OPEN

Milton Council and Town Staff are reviewing development options for
three significant public facilities in the Town of Milton:

> Town Hall
> Arts & Culture Centre
> Public Library

An open house and presentation will be held on:

Tuesday, November 6th, 2001
Hugh Foster Hall
5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
with a brief presentation from the consultants at 7:00 p.m.

We value your input and hope that Milton residents can join Town of
Milton Staff on November 6th, to receive an overview of the options
to date and provide input into these future significant public facilities.
For further information, please contact Jennifer Reynolds, Director of

Community Services at 905-878-7252, Extension 2180.

Yaul & GCherie Mattina

99 Mountainview Road North, Georgetown

111 Main St.
Campbellville @ 401

o Coffee
e Latte
o Muffins

* Cappuccino
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Coffee
Bagel
& Soup
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CLOSED:
69 / ‘ Sunday & Monday
LUNCH:
Celebrating our second year in business. Many thanks to all our patrons. Tuesday to Friday
12-2 p.m.
For ons call  905-T02-8850 DINNER:

Tuesday to Saturday
5 p.m.—last reservation



